
Tuesday 7th May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following on from our letter dated Tuesday 26th March 2024, we would like to thank you for the continued support
that you are giving your child with their homework and revision for SATs. We are extremely proud of the effort being
made by our Year 6 children as they prepare for their SATs papers.

As you know SATs week begins on Monday 13th May and will last until Thursday 16th May. During this week, your
child will be completing a SPAG, Reading, Arithmetic and two Reasoning papers. You will note that there is no Writing
test as the assessment for this is done based on children’s writing across the year.

TIMETABLE
Monday 13th May 2024: Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar – Paper 1.
Monday 13th May 2024: Spelling – Paper 2.
Tuesday 14th May 2024: English Reading paper.
Wednesday 15th May 2024: Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic)
Wednesday 15th May 2024: Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning)
Thursday 16th May 2024: Maths Paper 3 (Reasoning)

It is imperative that your child attends school each day during this week. To enable the children to come into school
and feel relaxed we are offering breakfast club each morning from 8.00 a.m. The children will be able to come to
school and enjoy breakfast with their peers. There will be no cost for this to parents. Children who miss days of
school during SATs week will be isolated from the rest of the children in the year group until they have
completed all test papers and may have to sit multiple papers on the same day.

Please ensure your child gets a lot of rest and sleep over the next few days leading up to their SATs to enable them to
perform to the best of their ability.  In addition, please ensure that your child comes to school with a water
bottle.

If you have any questions regarding this, please speak to your child’s class teacher.

Thank you for your continuous support and cooperation.

Yours sincerely, 
Jenkins-Yusuf
Ms.Jenkins-Yusuf
Assistant Headteacher
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